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Comments: To Whom it May Concern:

The project planned at the current location of Holland Lake Lodge is completely unacceptable!!! The fact that the

public is just learning about this is shocking!! I would prefer a nicely designed campground versus this

monstrosity!!! "More recreation possibilities"? For who?? I guarantee the average citizen could not afford to

recreate here when the project is completed!! This project is way out of character for the Swan Valley!!! What

would be next? A ski mountain for the rich and famous??? 

PLEASE reconsider this project! It is public property.

Thank you,

Michelle McDowell

Whitefish


